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The IT Department will be performing necessary Wi-Fi network maintenance on Friday, May
3rd between 11 AM and 5 PM. There should be no disruptive to wireless services, but if you
experience problems with your Wi-Fi connection, call the IT Helpdesk at 541-552-6900 right
away.

Sincerely,

The IT Network Team
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